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        BULLETIN 

Hello everyone, 

Soiree 

What a lovely night we had on Tuesday night where students from as young as 

Year 3 right to some Year 6’s performed specially selected solos to an                

appreciative audience of parents and teachers. It was wonderful to witness the 

courage and determination of each and every one of the performers play their 

pieces. At the end of the night we were treated to a performance from our East 

Bentleigh Children’s Orchestra, which is made up of students who attend extra        

rehearsals in their own time to extend their skills. What beautiful music they 

made. Well done to you all.  

Thanks again to our instrumental teaching team of Felicite Heine, Jonathan 

Tosio and Michael Webb who continue to inspire our students to achieve 

their very best.  

 

Art Show 

Our annual Art Show is a much anticipated event 

where we display the outstanding work of all of our students. This        

fabulous event will begin in the hall tomorrow from 3:30pm-6:00pm and 

on Saturday 28th October from 10:00am-12:30pm, during the Bentleigh 

Farmers' Market. Your gold coin donation will assist in paying for the    

professional display stands your child’s work will be displayed on.        

Parents will also have the opportunity to purchase their children's        

artwork beautifully framed. I am really looking forward to seeing all the 

wonderful student artistic talent on display. Many thanks to Mrs            

Arvanitakis who has worked hard to make our Art Show such an            

important event in our school calendar. 

 

Bentleigh Farmers’ Market 

A reminder that our next Bentleigh Farmers’ Market will be held this Saturday,     

between 8am and 12.30 on our newly mown school oval. The weather forecast 

is for a coolish morning but thankfully no rain, so I encourage you to come 

along, support our school’s fundraising efforts and grab yourself some of the 

freshest    produce in Victoria. Our market is a great place for parents to catch 

up over a coffee, a nice cup of chai or our famous bacon and egg roll, whilst 

the children play without the usual weekday running around. The whole ‘feel’ of 

our market is so much better when there are lots of school families in                 

attendance. I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Student Led Conferences 

A reminder that these conferences will take place next Monday and Tuesday nights. By now you 

should have received your allotted time for your child to share their learning journey throughout 

the year with you. As an educator this is always a very special night to witness the pride the    

children have in sharing their learning with the significant adults in their lives. See you then. 
 
Until next time…………..Maria Shearn - Principal 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment         

ensuring that all students feel safe and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative 

and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong learning. Students develop into healthy and         

confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 
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